

# British Council Cuba #English4U (2)



#### Dear,

It's a new month! And we couldn't miss our monthly appointment so, here is the second issue of our **#English4U** newsletter for teachers, students and families in Cuba.

This time, our newsletter brings you the online course "Teaching for Success: Lessons and Teaching"; good news from the Norwich Institute for Language Education (NILE) and lots of free resources to enjoy the summer.

Many thanks to all the people who have contacted us through social medias to find out when we resume our local activities. We are also looking forward to seeing you again! At this moment, we're working to continue offering you the best of the **British Council** while we move into the "new normal".

We also take this opportunity to congratulate the wonderful community of English language teachers in Cuba on the <u>International Day of Friendship</u> next Thursday. Friends come in all shapes and sizes and you're the best!

Enjoy and please stay safe,

**British Council Cuba.** 

## Visit our website

## What's new?

During the pandemic, our team at British Council generated a list of **free practical resources**, professional development material, as well as insights and research to support teachers at different educational levels. You can read/use them for classes whenever you want. They are available for download in pdf.

## **Check the materials**

## Learning tips and tools

The Future Learn course **Teaching for Success: Lessons and Teaching** is now available on demand. You can explore classroom management and factors that influence learning at your own pace. We recommend it for teachers of English at primary, secondary or higher levels.

### Go to course

## **Highlights**

At the beginning of March, our first **Academic English workshop** took place at the University of Havana for a small group of ELTs. If you are interested, we will return with more on this topic in our next issue.

## Find some news

## **Partners & friends**

Our colleagues from the Norwich Institute for Language Education (NILE) will be hosting the free panel Teaching Methodologies Insights. The discussions will take place on **August 4 from 11 am to 12:30** to explore some issues in teaching methodologies that concern us all, no matter our teaching context.

## Register here now

If you have a friend or colleague who may be interested in receiving our bulletin, please share this link to subscribe: <a href="https://bit.ly/2ZcduOT">https://bit.ly/2ZcduOT</a>

We can also stay connected through our new Facebook page for British Council in Cuba.

......

Our aim is that as many people as possible benefit from this initiative. For this reason, we would like to know if you have any special visual or hearing needs, and if so, please specify what changes would be required (lighter, darker, larger letters, in another colour, fewer texts, more or less audio content, among other).

#### Forward to a friend



### Connect with us



#### © 2020 British Council

The United Kingdom's international organisation for cultural relations and educational opportunities. A registered charity: 209131 (England and Wales) SC037733 (Scotland).

You have received this newsletter because you have registered for updates.

If you wish to opt out of future newsletters, please unsubscribe here.

**Update your marketing preferences**